

MS/ZB/5749

7th June 2017

Dear Parents,

We are presently reviewing our planned trip to London, next Wednesday. We are in consultation with the LA and the Police before a final decision is to be made.

Our thinking at the moment is that we will cancel the boat trip but hopefully go to the theatre. However, this is subject to advice being given as well as continuing to monitor the present situation daily.

Should we proceed with the theatre trip, and you prefer your child not to take part, please inform Mrs Bruce via the school office by next Monday.

We fully understand everyone's fears and concerns at this time and I can assure you, we will not take any decision lightly.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs M. Sullivan

Headteacher